THE ALASKA TRAPPERS ASSOCIATION
ADVISES TRAPPERS
TO RESPECT
OTHER PuUBLIC LAND USERS

www.alaskatrappers.org

TO REDUCE THE POTENTIAL FOR CONFLICT,
ATA RECOMMENDS AVOIDING LAND SETS

NEAR TRAILS, TURNOUTS, POPULATED AREAS
OR OTHER HIGH PUBLIC-USE SETTINGS.

— PET OWNERS ARE REMINDED —
TO TAKE RESPONSIBILITY FOR THEIR PETS.

OFF-LEASH ANIMALS POSE A SAFETY ISSUE
WITH OTHER USERS AND THEMSELVES.

(“’T P TRAPPING SEASON IS OPEN ‘,,,
%/ November 10th— March 31st \&&®




